
From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: racross@uark.edu
Cc: Osborne, Caleb; Blanz, Bob; Healey, Richard; McWilliams, Katherine; Deardoff, Amy
Subject: RE: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1463777216948
Date: Monday, May 23, 2016 8:39:31 AM

Mr. Cross,

Pursuant to Act 163 of 1993, public notice must be given to all permit applications to the this
Department. The C&H Regulation 5 permit application is determined to be administratively  complete
and therefore an Application Public Notice will be published in the New County Times on Wednesday
May 25, 2016. During this 10-day public notice, interested persons may request a public hearing on the
application.

Once the technical review is complete, the Department will propose a draft permit that will be public
noticed for a 30-day comment period in New County Times. Interested persons may submit their
comments with regard to the proposed draft permit during the 30-day  comment period. You may refer
to Regulation 8 for more detailed explanation of these notices. Please let me know if you have any
additional questions. Thanks. 

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us

-----Original Message-----
From: Blanz, Bob
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 4:53 PM
To: Healey, Richard; McWilliams, Katherine
Cc: Osborne, Caleb; Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: RE: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1463777216948

Public Notice should be in Wednesday paper in Jasper area.

-----Original Message-----
From: Healey, Richard
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 3:55 PM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Cc: Osborne, Caleb; Blanz, Bob; Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1463777216948

Katherine
Please response to the email inquiry below.
Thanks

Richard C. Healey
Enforcement Branch Manager
Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
501-682-0640
healeyr@adeq.state.ar.us

-----Original Message-----
From: no-reply@adeq.state.ar.us [mailto:no-reply@adeq.state.ar.us]
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 3:48 PM
To: Help-Water
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1463777216948
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*******************************************************************************
E_Mail_Address:      racross@uark.edu
Name:                Robert Cross
Mailing_Address:     315 N. Fletcher Ave.
City:                Fayetteville
State:               AR
Zip:                 72701
Phone_Number:        (479) 466-3077
H_Division:          Water
H_ReferringPage:      //www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/
H_Serial:            1463777216948
Date:                5/20/2016
Time:                3:40:07 PM

Questions_Comments:

I understand that C & H Hog Farms has applied for a Regulation 5 permit on April 7, 2016.  Would you
please let me know the status of that permit application.?  I further understand that Reg. 8.207 states
that when ADEQ reaches the state of a draft permit that there will be public notice followed by the
opportunity for public comment and the request for a public meeting.  Am I correct in my interpretation
of Reg. 8?


